
2021 Donut Dash Teenager 

As of May 5, 2021 

The number one goal is safety, and this year that includes COVID safety. The 

second goal is to have fun. The third goal is to raise LOTS of money for the Child 

Life Programs at Sutter Children’s Center & UC Davis Children’s Hospital.  

Changes were made to eliminate gathering points and maintain social distancing. 

Following are changes that will best accomplish these goals. 

Registration info 

• Only “6 donut holes” will be an option 

• No packet (shirt/bib) pick up on Saturday 

• Online registration closes Wednesday, May 19th. May sell out sooner. 

 

Saturday, May 22nd 

• Donut Dash Teenager will solely be for donut hole distribution 

• Donut hole pickup is inside the park, adjacent to the 1 mile loop (see map 

below or on FAQ page of website) 

• The 1 mile loop in the park is open to the public, closed to vehicle traffic 

• “Start time” will now be your pick up time for your bag of 6 donut holes. 

• Bags of donut holes will be available for pick up from 8 AM – 10:30 AM 

• Masks required while in pick up line 

• Bathrooms will be available 

• No water or chocolate milk provided. Please bring water. 

• No finisher awards 

Silver linings, happy medium 

These modifications still allow participants to safely enjoy their bag of 6 donut 

holes from Marie’s Donuts and raise money for the Child Life Programs. Better 

than a drive thru pick up, not as great as a normal Donut Dash. Although Donut 

Dash Teenager is not a coordinated running event in 2021, you are able to enjoy 

the public park at your comfort level. Please follow all current safety guidelines! 



 


